
From: Susan Rose 

Sent: 10 July 2018 11:40 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: RE: Consultation request: Prince of Wales, 53 Highgate High St, Highgate (2018/0126/A & 

2018/0189/L) 

 

Dear Tony Thank you for sending me details re the application for the Prince of Wales in Highgate. 

The CAAC has no objection re these revised details which are a clear improvement. All good wishes 

Susan Rose. 

 


